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| would like to voice my support for the proposal under consideration to enact an Outdoor Lighting Ordinance to protect
dark skys. A dark sky is everyone's right and heritage. Just as | would not degrade Yosemite or the Grand Canyon with
development, | would not degrade our ability to view an unadulterated dark sky. It is not reasonable to allow a short term
profit driven view to permanently change our night time environment. Acceptable dark sky approved lighting and fixtures
will not cause job loss, nor will they impact developement and the economy. Please make the right decision and protect

our dark skys. Our children will thank you.

martin bailey



